
DEPARTMENT OF STATE 

Washington. D.C. 20520 

NOV 1 5 1977 
Mrs. Lillian S. Weisberg 
Route 12 - Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mrs. Weisberg: 

This is in reference to your letters of December 22, 1976 and 
August 23, 1977 concerning your husband's Privacy Act request. 
In your letters you asked that information about you, which 
had been previously denied release to your husband, now be 
released. The Privacy Staff, pursuant to your request, asked 
the Office of Security to reconsider its determination and 
release information to you. I have enclosed a letter dated 
October 18, 1977 and signed by the Deputy Assistant Secretary 
for Security which explains the review of information pertaining 
to you. As noted in Mr. Dikeos' letter, Document #23 has been 
referred to the Federal Bureau of Investigation for review. 
I will notify you of the results of that review as soon as 
it has been completed. 

I sincerely regret the delay incurred in processing your 
request. Should you have any questions concerning this matter, 
please do not hesitate to contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

A • 4,Gaiel-L,„ 
Jo 11( 

.- 
S. Pruden 

D ctor 
Foreign Affairs Document 

and Reference Center 

Enclosures: 
As stated 


